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 Restrictions on Licenses/Certificates of Compliance/Approval 
 
 
Title 28 of the Pennsylvania Code, Part V Drug and Alcohol Activities, Chapters 709, 711, and 
713 Subchapters B specifically states that licenses are not transferable and requires licensees to 
notify the Division of Drug and Alcohol Program Licensing, in writing and via documentation, 
if the following occurs: 
 

• Change in ownership, 
 

• Change in name of the facility, 
 

• Change in location of the facility, 
 

• Change in activity/discontinuance of an activity, 
 

• Change in authorized maximum capacity, 
 

• Closing of facility. 
 
Questions regarding this Alert should be directed to Karen Conjar at 717-783-8675. 
 
 


